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|June 18,1993
505 King Avenue i
Columbus. Ohio 43201-2693

'

Mr. Charles W. Emeigh Mephone (614) 424-6424
'"""""" " * 2''

Chief, Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards ;

'

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: BATTELLE MEMORIAL INSTITUTE
Materials License No. SNM-7
Docket No. 70-8

Dear Sir:

Thank you for making yourself and staff available to meet with us at 9:30 a.m. on Tuesday,
June 22,1993, at your offices in Rockville, Maryland. During the course of the meeting.
we would like to discuss the following topics:

1. The status of Battelle's July 25,1990 Request for Exemption, as supplemented
on May 25,1993;

e

2. The submittal of Battelle's amendment / renewal for License No. SNM-7;

3. Any questions or concerns that you may have with respect to:
-our May 25, 1993 cubmittal of the BCLDP Decommissioning Plan,
-our May 28,1993 request for amendment deleting requirement for continued
criticality monitoring, and

-our June 1,1993 notification of intent to comply with new 10 CFR 20.

If you have additional areas of discussion, please feel free to raise them; however, advance
i

notice would be helpful to the extent I need to properly prepare or bring the appropriate |
Battelle staff. '

Sincerely,

m
'wA

Ob
Gregory Fess
NRC Licensing Coordinator

cc: Don Joy, David Futoma - NRC
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